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BLOG

D.C. Office Hosts Georgetown 1Ls for Winter Walk-Around

JANUARY 10, 2019

Winston has enjoyed meeting students from top law schools across the country as we kick-off recruiting in the new

year. On January 9, we were pleased to welcome nearly 30 1L students from Georgetown Law who visited our

Washington, D.C. office as part of the school’s Winter Walk-Around program to learn more about litigation.

The students were greeted by several Winston D.C. litigation attorneys and Georgetown law alums. 

This program also featured a panel presentation and discussion with Winston attorneys. The students had the

opportunity to ask questions regarding our firm’s litigation practice, summer program, and life as a Winston

associate.

https://www.winston.com/
https://www.winston.com/en/locations/washington
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Visit our Law Students Careers page for more information about available 1L positions at Winston for summer 2019.

1 Min Read

Related Locations

Washington, DC

Related Topics

Attorney Recruiting & Development

Related Regions

North America

This entry has been created for information and planning purposes. It is not intended to be, nor should

it be substituted for, legal advice, which turns on specific facts.

https://www.winston.com/en/careers/law-students
https://www.winston.com/en/locations/washington
https://www.winston.com/en/blogs-and-podcasts/life-at-winston?ta=1009246
https://www.winston.com/en/capabilities/regions/north-america
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